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Dear Members of the San Jose Genera  P an Task Force, 

P ease protect Coyote Va ey by recommend ng amendments that w  change the Genera  P an’s des gnat on for a  of Coyote Va ey
from ndustr a  deve opment to agr cu ture, w d fe hab tat and open space. 

(opt ona  - a few words about yourse f) 

Coyote Va ey s un que n ts mportance for w d fe hab tat and connect v ty, flood protect on and groundwater, and res ence to the
mpacts of c mate change. In recogn t on of these va ues, San Jose C ty Counc  voted unan mous y n 2019 n favor of a new v s on
for Coyote Va ey’s future, a v s on that embraces nature and green nfrastructure. 

P ease don’t a ow th s un que andscape to be destroyed for warehouses or other ndustr a  deve opment. P ease protect Coyote
Va ey! 

Thank you, 
R chard A. B a ne
Cupert no, CA

-- 
Dick Blaine
Cupertino, Ca

 




